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FAO The Net Zero Teesside Project Case Team;

Thank you for your consultation in connection with recent correspondence between the
Examining Authority and the Applicants.

Natural England has reviewed the correspondence and does not wish to make any comments on
these matters.

Yours sincerely,

Nick Lightfoot (Pronouns: He/Him/His)
Lead Adviser - Sustainable Development and Planning

Northumbria Area Team
Natural England
Lancaster House
Hampshire Court
Newcastle upon Tyne
NE4 7YH

www.gov.uk/natural-england
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During the current coronavirus situation, Natural England staff are primarily working remotely to provide our services
and support our customers and stakeholders. Please continue to send any documents by email or contact us by phone
to let us know how we can help you. See the latest news on the coronavirus at hitp//www gov uk/coronavirus and

Natural England’s regularly updated operational update at https://www.gov.uk/government/news/operational-update-

covid-19.

Hands, Face, Space, Fresh Air.

We now offer free and chargeable advice to land owners and managers planning works on Sites of Special

Scientific Interest through_

To help Developers consider the environment Natural England offers two chargeable services:

- the_which can provide advice on planning/licensing proposals;
- the || o' curopean Protected Species mitigation licence applications.





